
 

 

 

The Valley School 

Broadhall Way 

Stevenage 

Herts SG2 9BN 

Tel: 01438 747274 

admin@thevalley.herts.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: David Pearce 

 

Date: Friday 29th September 2023 

Years’ 11 and 12 Awards Afternoon 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 16th November we will be holding our Years’ 11 and 12 Awards Afternoon to 

celebrate the achievements of our young people during the academic year of 2022-2023.   

The plan for the evening is as a follows: 

Time Activity Notes 

3:10pm – 3:15pm Students not attending the 
event will go home on taxis 
as normal 

 

3:30pm – 4:00pm Year 11s and staff will 
prepare for the evening 

This will include a practice 
run through 

4:00pm – 4:15pm Parents/Carers park on the 
school site and make their 
way to the dining hall. 

Staff Marshalls will be there 
to support you 

4:20pm – 4:30pm All guests seated in hall Music played by school band 

4:30pm – 5:45pm Awards Ceremony  

5:45pm – 6:00pm Parents/Carers united with 
their child and return to the 
car park to head home 

Staff Marshalls will be there 
to support you 

 

Please indicate on the link below whether you would like to attend and whether you would like 

one or two seats.  Unfortunately due to capacity we are unable to offer more than two tickets per 

student. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScw1YKRPakKKnJFGvWihncxsiyE-

Sd7qovd121sx6Hr1erAXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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Please return the slip to the school office by Friday 6th October. 

 

 

Yours sincerely            

 

 

 

  David Pearce 


